
From: Mary Nicol <Mary.Nicol@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 9:01 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel with 3rd Party Approval 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I went to Boston for an Electric vehicle conference from 7/10 to 7/13. All expenses were paid by C40 
Cities. 
 
Mary 
 
 
-- 
Mary Nicol 
Director of Policy 
Chicago Department of Transportation 
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